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July 2024 

 
Dear Brethren, 

 
“The Lord God which gathereth the outcasts of Israel saith, Yet will I gather 

others to him, beside those that are gathered unto him.”  (Isaiah 56:8). Greetings in the 
precious name of our great God and Saviour, the Lord Jesus Christ.  

 
Cyd and I are now in transit to Florida. Our travel has been hindered somewhat 

due to her health, as well as the necessity of having to see to the everyday needs of life 
that we all have. The Lord has been gracious to us with safe travel thus far and we trust 
that we will soon arrive at our destination. 

 
Upon our arrival, and the Lord willing, I am planning to go into the specialist’s 

office to personally inform them that we are at hand and are still hoping for a 
cancelation appointment, should one become available more quickly.  

 
We are thankful for the fellowship and friendship of Pastor Arthur Blevins and the 

members of Philadelphia Baptist Church in Aztec, New Mexico. Their kindness and 
understanding toward us was greatly appreciated during our stay there in the area.  

 
 It was also a blessing for me to be able to see our family, including my ninety-
seven-year-old mother, which we haven’t seen for five years while on the mission field 
in Western Australia. Cyd was not able to get out much to visit but is thankful to be able 
to text or call our family and friends. 

 
Our sincere thanks for your continued love, prayers, encouragement, and 

support for the Lord’s work in Australia and Papua New Guinea. Our hearts also remain 
in prayer with the brethren in both countries as well as here in the USA. 
 
Love in Christ,  
Bro. Frank James 


